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EVALUATION OF ADMINISTRATIVE PERSONNEL 
 
The continuing evaluation of administrative staff members is necessary to 
enable the Board to monitor the effectiveness and competence of such staff 
members and to assist them in the improvement of their professional 
performance. 
 
Administrative staff members shall be evaluated in the frequency and process 
required under Nevada Revised Statutes. 
 
For purposes of this policy, "administrative staff members" shall include 
certificated personnel holding a position of assistant superintendent, director, 
principal, vice-principal, or coordinator.   
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